
DESIGN AND ACCESS STATEMENT 

 

1 FIELD STILE RD SOUTHWOLD 

 

The proposal is for the replacement of the windows indicated on the submitted plans marked A 
to F. 

Having maintained and repaired the widows over the last eight years they are now beyond 
further upgrade and draft sealing. 

Further to replacing the front first floor window over the garage   after a previous application. The 
timber profile matched the existing windows but allowed for the inclusion double glazing and 
draft seals. 

The application therefore proposes to use the same profiles as indicated on the plans and 
photos submitted. 

The use of hardwood for the new frames will ensure good durability and longevity.  


